President John G.Kemeny Dertmouth College Hanover New Hampshire 03755

Lisbon, May 9, 1981

Dear President,

Being a "honorary fellow" of the 1930 Class Honorary Fellowship has been a delightful experience for me. Seldom have I met such dedicated members of the Faculty as well as such alert and interested students. I thank you very much for the invitation and for all the signs of cordiality and appreciation the Dartmouth College community has shown to me.

Fundação Cuidar o Futuro

With my best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo Al. Santo António dos Capuchoa 4-5<sup>0</sup> 1100 LISBOA

